
NOTICE 
 
The Town of East Montpelier is requesting proposals from qualified firms to provide Ash Tree 
Removal. 
 
All bids are to be submitted separately in response to the separate full RFP documents located 
here:  https://eastmontpeliervt.org/rfp-for-ash-tree-removal/ 
 
Proposals are due by 11:00 a.m. Monday December 13, 2024. 
 
All interested firms must submit a proposal as specified in the full RFP documents. If you have 
any questions about this project, please contact Town Administrator Jennifer Devine. 
 
 
 


